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Thank you to the Riverview Area Office staff
for hosting the Community Resource Fair in
Arcadia on Friday, April 22nd. Probation
clients, officers, and community residents
attended and engaged with over thirty
community-based organizations. Exhibitors
included employment staffing companies,
healthcare agencies, substance abuse and
domestic violence organizations, and many
more resources. Together we are rebuilding
lives and positively impacting L.A. County
communities!

As you may be aware, our Department has been faced with a variety of challenges in recent months.
One of those challenges is sustaining necessary staffing levels in our juvenile hall facility. The staffing
shortages make it very difficult to support the programming required to serve our youth and create a
safe and secure environment for our youth, staff and partners. We want to be successful and re-open
Central Juvenile Hall in the very near future. (continue HERE)

JCOC Academy Class of 2022 - 01

On April 19th, 2022, the Los Angeles
County of Los Angeles Probation
Department hosted the graduation for
the Juvenile Corrections Officer Core
(JCOC) Academy Class of 2022 - 01. The
class included Brittany Brooks, Andrew
Cartwright, Cameron Elliot, Elizabeth
Gartin, Emmanuel Lara, Marc Manfro,
Albino Perez, Rolando Rodriguez, Adriana
Solis, Mel Valenzuela, and April Vega.
Congratulations Graduates!

View the video of the graduation here!
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